

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

January 6, 1994

Marie Wilson, President 111 Fifth Avenue, 6S New York, NY 10010

Dear Marie:

Thanks for the invitation to participate in one of the plenary sessions of the Social Ventures Network meeting in San Diego in April. I will be attending this Social Ventures Network meeting. However, Sophia Collier and I are planning a workshop in which a panel from the Cherokee Nation will interact with others from the Social Ventures Network. I would like to concentrate my energies on this collaboration with Sophia.

I look forward to seeing you again in San Diego. I have periodically worked with Ms. Foundation staff on various projects. They are great.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief